Uniform
All students will be expected to be in full uniform at the start of term September 2020. Year 7 will be given their house tie on their first day so year 7 should not buy ties. Prefect ties for year 11 will be issued also on the first day back.  Further details regarding the full re opening of Unity College will be available on the college website by Monday 24 August and a letter will also be sent home.
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